
 

Dear Colleagues, 

Just a quick reminder that we are continuing the Chancellor’s Seminar Series tomorrow.   
Please join us and register for the webinar here.  

In Fall 2021, seven faculty members representing all three colleges participated in a 
districtwide faculty leadership program.  Tune in tomorrow to hear about their projects 
and their experience. 

 

The future remains bright at KCCD! 
 
With much warmth and collegiality. 
sonya  
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https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_lBw0QlmTS3GiNxQTTsb_mQ
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